
Carrant Brook Junior School  

Newsletter   
Newsletter Date: 5 October 2018 

Headteacher’s Message:      

Dear Parents/Guardians 
                 
Don’t forget that Year 3 children are leading us in our Harvest 
Assembly at St Nicholas Church on Wednesday 10 October at 10am.  
Parents are welcome to join us!  If you are able to help walk the 
children to and from the church, please contact the School Office.  
Please send in any tins or packets for the harvest by Tuesday 9 
October with all donations going to the local food bank. 

 
A Scholastic Book Fair will be arriving in School on 10 October and books will be available to 
purchase until 16 October.  I will open up the bookcases everyday after school and also on our 
Parents Evening on Tuesday 16 October.  Please support the school in buying books as we get 
commission on every book purchased and so hopefully we can continue to build our library and 
reading selection for home reading.    
 
Finally another huge thank you for everybody for supporting our Macmillan Coffee morning last 
week.  The final amount raised was £247!  
 
Kind regards                  
Maria Budd 

 

 

 

THURSDAY 11 OCTOBER 

Caterlink will be holding a tasting session after 
School on the above date.  This will be held in 

the School hall for parents and children.  Please 
come along and sample some of the food that is 
on offer for the children if they choose to have a 

School dinner. 

Reporting Absences: 

If your child is absent from School, 

please ensure you contact the School 

office before 9.30am on each day that 

they are absent.   

Parent Contact Details: 

If any of your contact details change, please 

make sure you let the School Office know.  

Thank you.   

 

GET YOUR KIDS ACTIVE THIS HALF-TERM at 
Riverboats Children’s Centre, Price’s Lane, Upton 

upon Severn, Worcester, WR8 0LY.   
 

MULTI SPORTS - Children from Reception to Year 8. 
 

TO BOOK VISIT: www.kitsacademy.com 
or Call on 07772 873271  

EMAIL US AT:  bookings@kitsacademy.com 
 
All parents must Pre-book to avoid disappointment. 
 



Commendations:   
 

Congratulations to our Golden Book Merit Award 
winners.   

 

Congratulations also to Birch class      

 who won this week’s attendance with 97.8% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

  

Reading Challenge:   

Congratulations to Year 5 pupils in Birch class this week who came 1st with 96.3% of pupils reading at 

least 4 times each week.   

2nd - Oak - 92%  3rd - Sycamore - 84%  4th - Elm - 75.8%  5th - Ash - 67%  6th - Willow - 50%  

Please can you support us in encouraging your child to read at least 4 times per week. Thank you. 

TERM DATES: 
 
Term One: Monday 3rd September - Friday 19th October  
           

Term Two: Monday 29th October - Friday 21st December 
(3.15pm finish) 
 

Term Three: Monday 7th January - Friday 15th February 
 

Term Four: Monday 25th February - Friday 5th April 
(3.15pm finish) 
 

Term Five: Tuesday 23rd April - Friday 24th May  
 

Term Six: Monday 3rd June  Tuesday 23rd July   
  
INSET DAYS - Children DO NOT attend school             
Friday 19th October                                                    
Friday 5th April                
Monday 22nd & Tuesday 23rd July  
         
AUTUMN TERM 1 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:  
 
Wednesday 10th October - Harvest Assembly at 10am 
lead by Y3 (St Nicholas Church) 
 

Thursday 11th October - Scholastic Book Fayre 
 

Friday 12th October - Autumn interim Report to Parents  
 

Tuesday 16th & Thursday 18th October -  Parents’      
Evenings 
 

 

House Points:    Congratulations! 

Which house is in the lead so far?    
 

1st place  -  Ruby 
 

2nd place -  Sapphire 
 

3rd place  -  Emerald 

RECOMMENDED READING BOOKS: 

Little Beauty by Anthony Browne 

Dave’s Cave by Fran Preston-Gannon 

Catkin by Antonia Barber 

The Unforgotten Coat by Frank Cottrell Boyce 

A Dog So Small by 

Philippa Pearce 

The Fire-Eaters by David 

Almond 
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